
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

RE: Pembroke at the Beach 
15th May 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

At Priory Pembroke Academy we have the motto “Achieving Together”.  As a way of showing that this motto 
permeates through all Academy life we have arranged an accessible end of year trip that all students and staff will 
be involved in. 
 
On Monday 17th July all members of Priory Pembroke Academy will be going to Mablethorpe to enjoy a day at the 
beach.  
 
In the light of Government directives to cover costs, parents/carers are asked to make a voluntary contribution of 
£12.00 per student, this being the average cost per student in order to make the trip economically viable. This 
price includes: Transport to and from Mablethorpe. There is no obligation to contribute, but equally the visit can 
only go ahead if there is an adequate level of support. Obviously, should contributions not be sufficient to make 
the visit economically viable, the Academy reserves the right to cancel the visit. Although all students are invited 
to take part, please note that the Headteacher reserves the right to make the final decision as to whether any 
student should or should not be involved. 
 
Students will be allowed to bring a sensible amount of money themselves to purchase food and drink and to use 
in any other responsible way.  Students in receipt of Free School Meals will have a packed lunch provided if 
requested.  Students will not be expected to wear the Academy uniform, although they must ensure they are 
dressed in a respectful and appropriate manner. 
 

There will be planned activities during the day for students to engage in including sand sculpting, beach 
rounder’s, Frisbee games and others.  Students will also be granted unsupervised time in specific areas of 
Mablethorpe with restrictions such as ensuring they are in groups of no less than 3.  Students will not be allowed 
to enter the sea for safety reasons. 
 
Payments can only be made by ParentPay, no other payment method will be accepted and must be made by 
Monday 10th July 2023. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
Mr N Bibby 
Assistant Headteacher 



 

 
 

  
 


